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1-47 Ochlai, Tama-shi, Tokyo 206-8530 Japan 
 
Date :2009-11-2 
 
 
 
FCC ID: XEGR-4INT 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We request under 47CFR 0.459 and 0.457 that materials submitted to the  
Telecommunications Certification Body be withheld from public inspection. 
 
Specifically, “TEAC Corporation” requests that the following materials be withheld from 
public inspection under 47CFR0.459 because they are confidential trade secrets and 
technical data which would be guarded from competitors. 
 
(1) detailed circuit schematic of unit under test 
(2) parts list 
(3) block diagram 
  
Therefore, in accordance with 47CFR 0.459 we request that the above listed materials, 
copies of which are attached here, be withheld from public inspection. 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Signed & dated by the Company Representative. 

 
 
 


